
 INFORMAL NOTES OF THE INQUORATE MEETING OF THE PLANNING 
COMMITTEE 

 
MONDAY 27th JUNE 2022  

 
PRESENT: Councillors J.L. Baum, M. Fayyaz and F. Holly.  

 
W. Richards - Town Clerk. 
E. Powley - Interim Town Clerk 
T. Marmo – Chief Executive Officer  
 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors W.L. Augustus, A.K. 
Bacon, U. Hayyat and N.T. Southworth.  
 

1. STATUS OF MEETING  
 
The Town Clerk referred the Members present to Standing Order 28d – 
‘Except where ordered by the Council in the case of a committee or by the 
Council or by the appropriate committee in the case of a sub-committee, the 
quorum of a committee or sub-committee shall be one-half of its members. If 
a Committee does not reach the stated quorum, then no formal minutes shall 
be taken and no matters shall be determined though notes of any discussion 
arising from Members who are present may be presented to Council for 
consideration.’  
 
As the meeting had less than half its Members, it was agreed to briefly 
proceed with discussions on the agenda items with notes to be presented to 
the next Council meeting.  
 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
Councillor Fayyaz declared a non-pecuniary interest in Planning Application 
PL/22/1209/FA as a friend of the applicant and left the Chamber during its 
discussion thereof.  
 

3. MINUTES 
 
The Minutes of the Planning Committee of the 6th June 2022 were noted. 
 

4. CHESHAM & DISTRICT TRANSPORT USERS’ GROUP 
 
The Minutes of the meeting of the Chesham & District Transport Users’ Group 
held on the 10th May 2022 were noted.  
 

5. CHESHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING GROUP  
 
The Minutes of the meeting of the Chesham Neighbourhood Plan Working 
Group held on the 30th May 2022 were noted. 
 
 



6. PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
 
Members present made recommendations on the applications with 
submissions to the Planning Authority delegated to the Town Clerk.  
 
In respect to PL/22/1717/FA, it was agreed that that further advice be sought 
on how this application could be objected to on planning grounds as opposed 
to the principle of the proposed bridge.  
 

7.  PLANNING DECISIONS 
 
Members noted the decision notices received from Buckinghamshire Council 
since the last meeting of the Committee. 
 
The meeting closed at 8.05pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Bill Richards 
Town Clerk      

 
29.6.22   


